FAQs

‘Seeing your Child God’s Way’ - Running a Course

What do | need to do to start a group?
You just need a group of people who have a passion to pray for their children, some ‘seeing your child God's way’ books and a pot of
coffee. ..maybe some cookies too...

Who would this course be suitable for?
This course is suitable for anyone wanting to pray for children. So, anyone from a Grandma to a Sunday school teacher. This is a Bible
based course but still accessible to those on a journey to finding their faith.

What would it cost?
Each book costs £10 and each person in the group on the course needs a book. This is not just for use during the course but to have
as an on going resources to look back on when needed.

Do you need a certain number of people to run a course?

Anymore than 2 is great! Then at least you have someone to chat to! There is no maximum number either, but with a large group you
may just need to think about how you group people for response times at the end to facilitate everyone getting the most from each
session.

Do you need Sam there to run the course?
This is up to you and where you livel | am happy to travel (within approx a 30 mile radius of Horsham, West Sussex) to lead your group.
| have also posted video clips for each session to support the material. So, if | can't be there you can download me instead!

How long would each session last?

This is completely up to you and how chatty the group is. | would say a good hour to look at the material and allow for response/
prayer and discussion times too. | have done this with groups that run for | /2 -2 hours and with refreshments and allowing time for
any children to settle we have filled that time.

Is there any ongoing support after | have brought the materials?

The website should start to fill with encouraging new ideas and testimonies from people that are using the course.
There is also the love to listen facebook page where we can encourage and share with one another.

Tandy and | are also going to post blogs once a month to further support and encourage us all.

Please feel free to get in touch with me anytime if you have any questions! | will be more than happy to help!

sam@lovetolisten.org | On Facebook
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